
 

 

Deputy.krebs replied (Sat, 23 Jun at 5:38 PM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

Mr. Ragins, 

 

This is again from 4 years ago. The person who was managing my finances at that time doesn't 

have an answer or recall the information from then. It will, however, be corrected for this 

election cycle.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Ron 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13018761289

